
Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

FW: Mapua Waterfront working group
3 messages

Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz> Wed, Jul 12, 2023 at 11:27 AM
To: MDCA <info@ourmapua.org>
Cc: Mike Kininmonth <mike.kininmonth@tasman.govt.nz>, Dan Shallcrass <Dan.Shallcrass@tasman.govt.nz>, Jane Park
<Jane.Park@tasman.govt.nz>

Good morning

 

I agreed to follow up on the matter at the MDCA meeting on Monday night.  Here is the response I have received.

 

Regards

Christeen

 

 

 ​

Christeen Mackenzie
Councillor | Kaikaunihera
Chairperson ‑ Operations Committee
Mobile +64 27 438 7949  |  Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ

This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to
legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete

From: Jane Park <Jane.Park@tasman.govt.nz>
Sent: Tuesday, 11 July 2023 12:33 pm
To: Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz>
Cc: Grant Reburn <grant.reburn@tasman.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: Mapua Waterfront working group

 

Hi Christeen,

 

The last two meetings were cancelled by the chair David Loe after discussion with Grant Reburn due to several members not being
able to attend and/or no new agenda items or updates/changes to existing action points.

I only manage the email correspondence and document distribution so can’t comment on the future of the group.  That would be
for management to determine after the new masterplan group was fully established. 

 

Kind regards,

Jane

 

  ​

Jane Park | Community Infrastructure
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mailto:Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz
https://www.twitter.com/tasmandc
https://www.facebook.com/tasmandistrictcouncil
mailto:Jane.Park@tasman.govt.nz
mailto:Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz
mailto:grant.reburn@tasman.govt.nz


Reserves & Facilities Administrator

Mobile +64 27 272 1075 | DDI +64 3 543 8468

 

From: Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz>
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 7:38 PM
To: Jane Park <Jane.Park@tasman.govt.nz>
Subject: Mapua Waterfront working group

 

Hi Jane

 

I have been asked by the Mapua Community Association to find out why the last two meetings of the Waterfront working group
have been cancelled and what the future of the group is given there is a separate process now to develop the Mapua Masterplan. 

 

Do you have any information that I can pass on to the Association to keep them informed?

 

Regards,
Christeen

 

Get Outlook for Android

  ​

Christeen Mackenzie | Councillor

Kaikaunihera

Chairperson ‑ Operations Committee

Mobile +64 27 438 7949 | DDI +64 27 438 7949

 

 

Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com> Wed, Jul 12, 2023 at 11:52 AM
To: Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz>
Cc: MDCA <info@ourmapua.org>, Mike Kininmonth <mike.kininmonth@tasman.govt.nz>, Dan Shallcrass
<Dan.Shallcrass@tasman.govt.nz>, Jane Park <Jane.Park@tasman.govt.nz>

Thank you Christeeen for following this up.
I really appreciate it..
It is a pity though that this information was not conveyed to all members of the working group without having to trouble you to
follow this up.
Thank you
Regards Marion
[Quoted text hidden]

Mike Kininmonth <mike.kininmonth@tasman.govt.nz> Wed, Jul 12, 2023 at 3:55 PM
To: Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>, Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz>
Cc: MDCA <info@ourmapua.org>, Dan Shallcrass <Dan.Shallcrass@tasman.govt.nz>, Jane Park <Jane.Park@tasman.govt.nz>
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Hello Christeen and Marion,

Would you please consider sending this to the remainder of the Mapua Waterfront Area Masterplan working group ?

They also would benefit from knowing whats going on.

Regards

 

 ​

Mike Kininmonth
Councillor | Kaikaunihera
Call +64 3 543 8400  |  mike.kininmonth@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ

This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to
legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete
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